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SEMINAR ON UNITED NATIONS POLICY

The Canadian Institute of International Affairs,
in consultation with the Department of External Affairs,
has arranged a seminar on Unitéd Nations policy, to take
place at the Guild Inn in Toronto from March 2$ to 30 .
The discussions at the seminar will be based on a draft
review prepared by Mr . George Ignatieff, former Permanent
Representative of Canada to the United Nations in New York,
and on papers prepared by private participants in the sem-
inar. The Chairman of the seminar will be Mr . Gordon Hawkins,
Executive Director of the C .I .I .A .

Attached are a statement and a special message to
be delivered to the seminar on behalf of the Secretary of
State for External Affairs, the Honourable Mitchell Sharp .
Mr. Sharp will be represented at the conference by his
Parliamentary Secretary, Mr. Jean-Pierre Goyer .
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